
Cancellation Notice 
Request for Quotation  

                            Grant No. TF019124 

 

 

Global Partnership for Education – Balochistan Education Project (GPE-BEP) had invited Request for 

Quotation for Procurement of Science Lab Equipment’s having RFQ No. BEP/RFQ/Goods/2019/008 

dated 08th May, 2019 published on official BEP website http://www.gpeb.gob.pk, we would like to 

inform all the interested firms that the Request for Quotation for Procurement of Science Lab 

Equipment’s for 10 Schools has been cancelled due to some changes and will be uploaded after 

rectifications. 

 

For any queries please call on numbers mentioned below or write an email to po.gpeb@gmail.com  

 

 

Project Director 

Project Management Unit, Balochistan Education Department, Government of Balochistan. 

Address: H-No A-2, Chaman Housing Scheme, Airport Road Quetta, Phone: +92-81-2864293-4-5. 


